ECO Council Meeting Term 3 1.2.17Attended
Full attendance today apologies from Wendy P 4P
 Jaycee 3P was absent.

 Action
Last week we walked around the school grounds searching for suitable planting areas. Karen de Lang from Eliot Design & Build Ltd has offered plants to our school as part of supporting the community. As a group we wanted to walk around the grounds to see where we thought plants would enhance the natural environment. Fortunately, we saw Mrs Castles who talked to us about planting around the school and the gardening tools we could borrow. Thank you Mrs Castles. We think that the wooden planters in the Pirate Playground need nurturing. Watch this space! I shared this information with the children. Mr Cook popped in yesterday to share some great ideas for the planters in the pirate playground. Thank you. 
Today we went out into the Pirate Playground to start weeding the large planters. All children were enthusiastic and many brought along their own gardening tools. A huge thank you!
Next Week
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting Thursday 8.2.17
The prefects mentioned the litter so next week half of our group will be weeding the planters and the other half will be picking up litter. Please can you remind the children to bring gardening gloves and a small garden fork or trowel from home. No wellies needed.
If wet, mind map information we have learned about bees and formulate some questions to ask our visiting bee keeper.

Meeting Closed @ 1.10pm

